
PENTECOST SUNDAY 

 
Year “A” Acts 2.1-11; 1 Cor 12.3b-7, 12-13; Jn 20.19-23 

Entrance Antiphon (Romans 5.5) 
The love of God has been poured into our hearts 
through the Spirit of God dwelling within us, 
alleluia. 

Weekly Mass Intentions 
Monday, June 5th   

Memorial – St. Boniface 
8:30 a.m.  Intentions Sherry Menard 

Tuesday, June 6th  
8:30 a.m. Unannounced Intentions 

Wednesday, June 7th  
7:30 p.m. † Ursino Bansil 

Thursday, June 8th  
8:30 a.m. Thanksgiving For The Gift of Life 

Friday, June 9th  
8:30 a.m. †Holy Souls In Purgatory 

Saturday, June 10th   
5:00 p.m. † Lubica Golubic 

Sunday, June 11th  
9:00 a.m. † Tony & Anthony Medeiros 
11:00 a.m. Mass Pro Populo 
5:00 p.m. † Pedro Gorospe 

 

What’s Happening This Week 
Monday, June 5th  

7:00 p.m. C.W.G. Executive Meeting 

7:00 p.m. LifeTeen 

Tuesday, June 6th  

7:00 p.m. Senior Choir Practice 

7:00 p.m. Legion of Mary 

7:00 p.m. K.O.C. General Meeting 

Thursday, June 8th    

7:00 p.m. Confirmation Rehearsal – St. Monica School & Church 

Group  

Saturday, June 10th  

10:00 a.m. Cursillo 

12:0 30 p.m. C.F.C.F.F.L. 

7:00 p.m. Youth Talent Show 

Sunday, June 11th  

1:00 p.m. Sacrament of Confirmation – St. Monica School & 

ChurchGroup 
 

Talent Show 
The Holy Redeemer Youth Talent Show will be taking 
place on Saturday June 10th at 7 p.m. in the parish hall. 
All parishioners are invited to attend. There are no tickets 
but donations are welcome. Refreshments will be 
provided. It is a wonderful way to spend an evening with 
your fellow parishioners and to support and be 
entertained by the talented youth of this parish. 

CWG’s Pot Luck and Rose of Durham  
Baby Shower 

We invite all ladies of the parish to join us in 
celebrating Canada’s 150th Birthday at our annual 
Pot Luck and Rose of Durham Baby Shower on 
Monday, June 12th at 6:30 pm. Please wear red and 
/or white and bring an unwrapped baby gift 
(newborn to 2 years) and your favourite dish. For 
further information regarding food, please call Janet 
Barclay 905-839-4888, baby shower info please call 
Maggie Robertson 905-839-3289. 

 
Office of Vocations 

“Come Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of your 
faithful and kindle in them the fire of your 

love.” Send forth workers into your vineyard. If God is 
calling you to the priesthood, diaconate and consecrated 
life, contact Fr. Chris Lemieux, Vocation Director, 
Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-968-0997. email: 
vocations@archtoronto.org 
 www.vocationstoronto.ca 

 
“Cradle of Hope” Golden Jubilee Conference 

Presented by the Catholic Charismatic Renewal Council of the 
Archdiocese of Toronto. Join the celebration of the 50th 
Anniversary of the Catholic Charismatic Renewal with unique 
programs for adults, youth and children! Saturday, June 24th 
from 9:00 am to 6:00 pm and Sunday, June 15th from 2:00 pm 
to 6:00 pm at the Atwell Centre, 272 Attwell Dr., Toronto TTC 
Accessible and free parking! 
Ticket Cost: Adult $30, Youth $5, Children Free 
Mass, Adoration, Confession, Anointed talks by renowned 
speakers, Praise & Worship and Eucharistic healing 
procession. 
For more details please call: Rose Civello 905-831-1445 or 
visit www.ccrctor.com  

 
Marygrove Camp 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul, Toronto Central 
Council, helps over 1,000 girls each summer, registering 
eligible campers through home visits. Marygrove Camp is 
a residential camp situated on Georgian Bay, Ontario. 
Open to eligible girls, ages 5-13. Marygrove provides a 
camping experience for children who may not otherwise 
have the opportunity to enjoy a camping adventure. 
Families who are experiencing financial or domestic 
hardship may contact the Society directly to determine 

their eligibility. Next weekend June 10/11 there will be 
a second collection for Marygrove Girls. Please give 
generously. 

mailto:vocations@archtoronto.org
http://www.vocationstoronto.ca/
http://www.ccrctor.com/


JUNE 4, 2017 

  

JUNE IS SENIORS’ MONTH IN ONTARIO 
2017 Theme: Living Your Best Life 

Did you know? 

 There are 900 million persons in the world over 
the age of 60 and in Canada, there are more 
persons over the age of 65 than children under 
the age of 15. 

 Life expectancy has increased by 30 years over 
the past 100 years. 

 Our potential for spiritual growth increases as we 
age. 

 A new ministry is emerging in churches to 
support the faith development of “maturing 
adults” throughout the multiple transitions that 
mark the second half of life. 

 The maturing adult (50+) population is 
comprised of three distinct groups:  the pre-
retired, the active retired and the elders – each 
group having specific needs. 

 Dealing with issues of loss is the central 
psychological and spiritual task of maturing 
years. 

 Connection – with self, others, creation and God 
- is our greatest asset the aging process. 

How might we support each other in the aging 
process? How might our parish initiate and develop 
Ministry with Maturing Adults? 

 
Monsignor John Pilkauskas 

This year Msgr. John Pilkauskas is blessed to be 
celebrating two milestones – his 50th Anniversary of 
Ordination to the Priesthood (June 3, 2017) & 80th 
birthday (July 13, 2017). Sacred Heart Parish will 
commemorate these special occasions with 
celebrations on the weekend of July 8th/9th, 2017. 
Saturday, July 8th 5:00 pm Mass of Thanksgiving 
celebrated by His Eminence Thomas Cardinal Collins. 
6:30 pm Dinner at Wooden Sticks Golf Club. Tickets 
$85 per person. Tickets will be available from the 
Sacred Heart’s parish office from May 26, 2017. 
Please call 905-852-6944 
Sunday, July 9th 11 am Mass celebrated by Msgr. John 
followed by a reception in the Sacred Heart parish 
hall. 
To share your memories, photos and messages of 
congratulations please visit our Facebook page:  
fb.me/MsgrJohn50/ 

 
Third ShareLife 

Sunday 
Working wonders for those who need help in our 

neighbourhood… 
Working with St. Elizabeth HealthCare, ShareLife, through 
Catholic Charities, has implemented a shared services 
initiative that has provided support to agencies in the 
areas of human resources (16 agencies) and financial 
services (5 agencies). Now in its fourth year of activity, 
agencies participating in this initiative report that they are 
able to improve the quality, competency and accuracy of 
their work in these areas. Some Executive Directors 
reported on the impact of this initiative to their agency. 
“It has enhanced our agency’s competence.” shares one 
Executive Director, “Before, I was in way over my head, 
but trying to do my best. Now, I have expertise at my 
disposal and feel comfortable.” 

Today is ShareLife Sunday – June 4, 2017 
Thank you for giving with a generous heart.  

 
Catholic Family Services 

Catholic Family Services of Durham (CFSD) is dedicated to 
strengthening the emotional and social well-being of 
individuals and families, regardless of beliefs, through 
counselling, prevention and education. We are currently 
seeking dedicated people to serve as a member of our 
Board of Directors. The Board of directors is comprised of 
up to 7 individuals from the community and meets once 
a month. For more information about CFSD services, 
please visit our website www.cfsdurham.com To lear 
about joining our Board of Directors, please email 
boardofdirectors@cfsdurham.com or contact Tania, 
executive assistant, 905-725-3513 ext. 121. 

 
Knights Corner Council 11729 

On Sunday, June 11th, following the 
9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. Masses, we 
invite everyone to join us for our 

annual spring BBQ. We will have peameal bacon on 
a bun as well as the usual hamburgers, hot dogs and 
sausages. 
This will be our final function for the parish for the 
2016-17 year and an opportuntiy to say “thank you” 
to the parishoners who have supported our Council 
in record numbers this year. Come hungry! 
(Donations Only). 

Walter Heeney 
Grand Knight 

http://www.cfsdurham.com/
mailto:boardofdirectors@cfsdurham.com

